SPECIAL MEETING

The Secretary attended a meeting Feb. 21, 1973, at 3:30 P.M.,

held by the Bucks County Planning Commission, at the Bucks County
Courthouse Community Room,

Mr. Nash, a representative of the DOelaware Valley Regional
Planning Commission, (DVRPC), spoke on his work on planning which
includes the area from Trento to Wilmington.

He mentioned that HUD wants plans of all metropolitan area
plans to be adopted by the official bodies of local government
as ajoint effort with DVRPC.

Officials believe there is a projected need in this area
by the year 2000 of 1,573,677 housing units.

Bucks County's share to be 1,078,000 units for the year

2000.

under 5,000 5-10,000 10--15,000 Qver 15,000
Housing 87,000 125,000 470,000 396,000
% of total 10.8 11.7 42,3 35,2

Income range would be about the same

The Bucks County Planning Commission favors more Townhouses

and Apartment Rentals.




